
 
 

 

 

SPECIAL CLASS ASSEMBLY BY EYP 3A- A REPORT 

The special class assembly of EYP 3-A was conducted on Thursday, 11th September 2025. Our talented children 
presented a delightful performance based on the annual theme “Jamboree”, through an original story titled 
“Princess Julia’s Birthday Celebration.” 

The story conveyed meaningful moral lessons, emphasizing that true celebration lies in living in harmony with 
nature. It also highlighted the importance of protecting marine life, aligning with Sustainable Development Goal 14 – 
Life Below Water. 

The assembly began with a warm welcome note that set a positive tone for the event, followed by a morning prayer. 
The entire class participated with great enthusiasm, reflecting a strong sense of unity and camaraderie. An inspiring 
thought for the day – “The more you praise and celebrate your life, the more there is in life to celebrate” – 
encouraged everyone to embrace life with joy and gratitude. 

The children's vibrant performances in drama, dance, and music brought the story to life and added energy to the 
assembly. The program concluded with a thought-provoking question-and-answer session and ended on a patriotic 
note with the singing of the National Anthem. 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 


